
 

   

  

 BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 QUORUM NOTICE 

 NOVEMBER 9, 2023 

   

NOTICE 

 

There may be a quorum of the Southeast New Mexico College Board of Trustees on 
November 9th  as Trustees have been invited to a simulator workshop. No votes or other 
official actions will be taken and no college business for future action by the SENMC Board of 
Trustees will be considered.  

 

Please contact the President’s office at 575-234-9211 for additional information. 


